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Dear Dr, Tarnawski,

Please find an original manuscript entitled, “Pancreatic acinar cell carcinoma - a review with
molecular profiling on a series of patients” attached. This is a review discussing the nature of
this rare disease, its prognosis and current treatment options. In addition to that, there is a
review of molecular profiling on a series of pancreatic acinar cell carcinoma patients and a
perspective on how molecular profiling could affect the management of this disease.

We have endeavored to adhere to the journals submission requirements. There are no conflicts
of interest to be disclosed. We have no preferences regarding reviewers to include or exclude.
This is our initial correspondence concerning this work.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Aloaed A-thaed

Ahmad Al-Hader, MD

Assistant Professor of Medicine
Division of Hematology/Oncology
Indiana University School of Medicine
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